

September 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students,

Welcome to third grade, Rooms 206, 207 and 208, and a new and exciting school year! Our names are Mrs. Gallagher, Ms. Tate and Ms. Wood, and we are delighted you are going to be part of our class. We have planned an exciting year, filled with productive and successful learning experiences for your child. Third grade is a very important year in your child's education, so we are asking for your support in helping us achieve the most positive learning experience for your child – Team Work! Together we can make a difference.

Please have your child school everyday. It's important for students to lineup in the schoolyard on time daily. School starts at **8:50** am and ends at **3:29** pm.

In keeping with our cooperative effort, we have attached a Supply list as well.

We are sure by all of us working together as a "Team" we will have a fun, successful academic school year. Please feel free to contact us at school in person in the yard, via e-mail, or Class Dojo.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Gallagher, Ms. Tate and Ms. Wood